
 

 
 
August 19, 2015 
 
 
To: Milwaukee County Board Chairman Theodore Lipscomb, Sr.  

Milwaukee County Executive Chris Abele  
 

 
 
Attached are the War Memorial Center’s unaudited financial statements for the 
second quarter ending June 30, 2015.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David J. Drent 
Executive Director  
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Chairman Gerry Broderick, Committee on Parks, Energy and Environment  

Co-Chairman Willie Johnson, Jr., Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit  
Co-Chairman Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Committee on Finance, Personnel, Audit 
Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, Department of Administrative Services  
Alexis Gassenhuber, Clerk, Committee on Parks, Energy and Environment  
Jerome Heer, Director of Audits, Office of the Comptroller 
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